Attention CBCS Parents,

Faculty and Staff:

Pursuant to the Florida
Department of
Education’s Ethics in
Education Act, any
misconduct by
instructional personnel or
school administrators
which affects the health,
safety and welfare of a
student must be reported
to the CBCS
Administration at 689-
6133



